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Dear Mr Dorr;

Many thanks for your pleasant note of March 22. It

■would be a pleasure to lunch with you at the Century Club, at 

a date of your choosing. I am in the City most of the time, 

and would ordinarily find it easy to go uptown at noon.

I have a book - a Goldthwaite genealogy - from which

the relationship can be traced. It is quite distant but does 

exist. With the artist Anne Goldthwaite and her sister I had a 

slight acquaintanceship at one time - the sister who was head of 

the library for the blind for long years, at the New York Public 

Library.

Thanks for the brochure on Mrs. Dorr’s book. I shall 

look into this.

Sincerely yours

GEGtag


